THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

To the Department Heads

My dear Sir:

We are sending you herewith applications for supervised teaching during the spring semester of 1941.

The committee acting on these petitions wishes to call attention particularly to the wording of the recommendation. Candidates for teacher training can be better selected if consideration is given to the personality traits suggested.

Please return all applications to this office at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely yours,

Raymond A. Schwegler

Dean

MR:RW

57

Enclosures